



Mr S Prescott Housemaster of St Cuthbert's

Email: stephen.prescott@ellesmere.com

1st September 2017

Dear Parent,

Yours sincerely,

RE. St. Cuthbert's House Outing

I am writing to inform you that your son's House Outing Trip this year will be on Thursday 14th September. Year 11 pupils will be visiting Rednall Paintball Centre and pupils from Years 9 and 10 will be going ten pin bowling at the Venue in Oswestry. Food will be provided at both venues. The cost of each activity and food will be paid for by the House.

Your son will be expected to attend and if this is the case then you do not need to do anything further. If your son is **UNABLE** to attend please fill in the slip below and return to me at the address above. Please note that if your son is unable to attend then he would need to be collected from College by 4:00pm as there will not be any staff here after this time to supervise him. We aim to return to the College at around 7.00 - 7.30pm.

To: Mr S Prescott, Housemaster of St Cuthbert's, Ellesmere College

My Son Will Not Be Attending the House Outing

Name......

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com